
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Unified School District No. 350 – St. John - Hudson 

505 N. Broadway  

St. John, KS 67576 

 

St. John - Hudson Unified School District 350 intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to 

interested General Contractors for Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR) services for the project(s) that 

would result from a successful bond issue campaign in 2025. The projects would include new 

construction addition(s) to the current facilities and renovations to same.  

A formal RFQ will be available on January 30th, 2025. Firms interested in receiving a copy of the RFQ 

shall submit a written request by the close of business on February 7th, 2025 to: Sarah Sipe, Landmark 

Architects, 1020 N. Main St. Hutchinson, Kansas 67501, sarah@landmarkarchitects.net. Responses to the 

RFQ will be due on or before 5:00 p.m., February 14th, 2025 to be eligible for further consideration.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


